
From: Rollie Littlewood [mailto:rklittle@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 9:42 AM 
To: allalders@cityofmadison.com 
Cc: ledell.zellers@gmail.com 
Subject: I support saving Hartmeyer 
 
   I understand that the Madison City Council is considering three different options for the future of a 
thirty acre parcel of land located at 2007 Roth Street, sometimes referred to as the Oscar Meyer Special 
Area. I support "option C," which is to purchase the land and save it as a nature park and shared 
community space. 
 
   Roland Littlewood 
   5109 Coney Weston Pl. 
   Madison WI 53711 
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